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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of Zhongzhi Pharmaceutical Holdings Limited 
published on 3 November 2022 (the “Announcement”). Terms used herein shall have the 
same meanings as defined in the Announcement unless the context requires otherwise. The 
Company wishes to make the following clarifications to the Announcement:

The headline of the Announcement shall be “CONTINUING CONNECTED TRANSACTION 
AND UPDATE IN CONTRACTUAL ARRANGEMENT” instead of “VOLUNTARY 
ANNOUNCEMENT”.

The announcement is made by Zhongzhi Pharmaceutical Holdings Limited (the “Company”, 
together with its subsidiaries as the “Group”). The purpose of this announcement is to keep 
the Shareholders and potential investors informed of the Continuing Connected Transaction 
and the latest business development of the Group.
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